
Sparrows Class Newsletter 1stth October 2021 

Love • Kindness • Self-Belief • Aspiration  

  
If you ever have any concerns about the safety or wellbeing of a child at our school, please speak to one of our Safeguarding Leads:  

Miss Hannah Burrell, Mrs Nikkie Godbold or Miss Emma Roberts 

Stars of the week 

Alex - for all her hard work, focus and 
contributions this week. 

 

Charlie - for his kindness towards everyone 
in the class. 

 

A Message from Staff 

Check out our class blog for pictures and information 
about our learning: 

https://keeblesparrows.edublogs.org/ 

Reading books will be changed weekly. The children will 
bring home a book on Friday and it will be changed the 
following Friday. Children must bring their reading book and 
reading record into school every day. Children should read 
their book at least three times during the week at home and 
should be building on their fluency and intonation each time. 

School Dates 

11th October- parent landing event for KS1 
children  

15th October- Individual photos  

22nd October 9.30am- Harvest festival- NB. 
change from previous date.  

 

 

 

Reminders   

PE will be every Monday this half term.  

Please ensure that children are wearing 
appropriate school PE kit:  

- Navy tracksuit bottoms/shorts  
- White t-shirt  
- Navy hoody or jumper 
- Suitable outdoor footwear (trainers) 

Forest schools every Tuesday- children can 
come in their forest schools kit. Please ensure 
they have weather appropriate clothing and 
spare clothes in school in case they get wet. 

Please can children bring in an old T-Shirt to 
upcycle, preferably light coloured for Monday.  

 

A Thought for this Week 
 

This week we have been thinking about the 
changes we are seeing to the weather. We are 
looking at the changes we can see as well as 
predicting the changes we might see in the 

coming weeks, over the autumn period. 

What have we learned this week? 

In Maths, we have been: learning how to use resources to represent numbers to 100; draw representations as well as problem 
solve using these concepts.  

In English, we been poetry writing. We focussed on adjectives top interest the reader and the layout of the writing. The children 
have produced some beautiful poems which you will see on our class blog. 

In phonics we have been revisiting ue in blue, ue in rescue, u-e in rule, u-e in cute and aw in claw.  

In learning mission, we have been finding different ways to make our school environment better following our school and local 
survey of the sports track. We added worms to our wormeries and starting designing and making bird boxes.  
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